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Helping everyone to LOVE going to the dentist. 
 
 

Smile Make Overs Å Cosmetic Braces Å Teeth Whitening  
Facial Rejuvenation Å Implants Å Ultrasuction Dentures 

 
 
 

Tel 01565 874009  

Email info@lovethedentistmobberley.co.uk  
www.lovethedentist.co.uk. 
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 Cheshire Pet Supplies   
 

All Pets catered for  
DǳŀǊŀƴǘŜŜŘ ŦǊŜŜ 5ŜƭƛǾŜǊȅ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅǎ ǘƻ aƻōōŜǊƭŜȅ ϧ ǎǳǊǊƻǳƴŘƛƴƎ ŀǊŜŀǎ ƛŦ ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ōȅ мн ƴƻƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΦ 

Open to the Public  
at  

Unit 5 Oakfield Trading Estate Oakfield Road, Altrincham, WA15 8EJ  
0161 928 3588  

aŀȅŬŜƭŘ DŀǊŘŜƴ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ 
CƻǊ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ƎŀǊŘŜƴƛƴƎ ƴŜŜŘǎΥ  
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лмрср утофут ƻǊ лтфмт снсмпф 
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Mobberley Parish Council 
 

 

The next meeting of Mobberley Parish Council will 
be held at 7.30pm on Monday 5 October at the 
Rajar Building. 

 
Please feel free to attend this meeting; however, if 
you wish to ask any questions that evening, please 
submit them in writing to the Clerk at least three 
clear working days before the date of the meeting. 

 
Parish Council grants 

Every year, when the Parish Council sets the budget for the forthcoming financial 
year, it takes into consideration all requests from local organisations for grants . 
 
If you are a Mobberley organisation and think there is a project or need that requires 
funding, please contact the Clerk no later than 10 November 2015 so your applica-
tion can be taken into consideration. 
 
Please note that no grant can be awarded without a formal written application. 
 
In the financial year for 2014/15, the following organisations received grants: 
 
¶ 1st Mobberley Scouts 
¶ Mobberley Rose Queen 
¶ Mobberley Pre-school 
¶ St Wilfridôs Church ï churchyard maintenance. 
 

Town Lane land 
ñStripping the Willowò ï not an invitation to a Ceilidh ï but 
an invitation to assist Mobberley Parish Council in        
preserving the Mobberley Conservation Area. 
 

Thanks to all parishioners and the Explorer Scouts who 
turned up to the Ragwort Party on 9 September. A lot of 
work was done, including placing the impressive-looking 
duck house in one of the ponds (pictured right).  
 

There is, however, still a lot to do. We now need your help 
in restricting the growth of the willow saplings, which are 
becoming invasive, and would be pleased if you could 
help us on Saturday 17 October from 10am to 12 noon. 
 

Bring along a bow saw, loppers, spade, garden fork or 
pick and wear wellies or boots and gardening gloves. 
 

We need your help to preserve this area. 
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Scarecrow competition 
We are now in the middle of the Mobberley scarecrow competition, 
which runs from 15 September to 15 October throughout the entire  
village of Mobberley. All entrants will have been given a specific    
number and a map is available showing where all the official       
scarecrow entries are located. 
 
As with the competition last year, the scarecrows will be judged by   
pupils from Mobberley Primary School and residents from Sunrise 
Senior Living, with the results announced in the next edition of the 
newsletter. 

 
Tasteful Christmas decoration competition 

 

This year, Mobberley Parish Council would like to celebrate the 
spirit of Christmas by organising a Christmas lights event. 
 
Please support us by dressing your homes; you may even win a prize, as prizes will 
be awarded for the most beautiful Christmas light displays. 
 
There will be both a commercial and a private category. As with the scarecrow    
competition, entry into the event will be Ã2.50 per private household and Ã5 for a 
commercial entry. The proceeds will go to the Mobberley Trust Charity. 
 
This important event will serve to boost our local businesses by bringing visitors to 
our village. 
 
So come on, letôs transform our beautiful village into a twinkling winter wonderland 
over the Christmas period. 
 

Planning meetings ï please visit the Parish Council website 
for meeting dates and agendas. 

Newsletterï we need your help 
 

The newsletter is issued 10 times a year and is brought 
to your door by a wonderful team of distributors. 

 

To ensure the whole of the village is covered, we are looking for distributors for the 
following areas: 
 

¶ Badgers Croft 
¶ Breach House Lane 
¶ Pepper Street 
 

If you live in these areas and can spare some time to help deliver the newsletters, 
please contact the Clerkðdetails on the front page. 
 

Your help will be gratefully received and appreciated. 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.abf4him.org/wp-content/uploads/christmas_lights___animated___by_roses_to_ashes-d32ipfd.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.abf4him.org/activities/everyone/&h=225&w=640&tbnid=MVYE0gjHCSM1YM:&docid=JxSjr7OqbWlbeM&ei=7dj
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In August, after an intriguing talk about worm charming, the ladies were able to buy 
from a vast variety of jams, marmalade and chutneys .Speaker Mr Gordon Farr and 
his wife donated the proceeds of his talk and the sale of the jams to their local     
hospice. 
 

Next meeting: Wednesday 14 October. Autumn lunch: 12.30 for 1pm. 
 

For more information, call Jean Godber (872801). 

Mobberley Association of Church Fellowships 

  

Whatôs on 

  

Barbara Horry would like to thank everyone who helped in any 
way to make the Mobberley Scout jumble sale held on 12 
September at the Victory Hall such a success. 

 
A magnificent Ã4,600 was raised. Fantastic! 
 

Thank you to all the helpers and to everyone who attended. 

Mobberley Scoutsô annual jumble sale 

MOBBERLEY TRUST CEILIDH 
Dig out those boots, kick up your heels and come 
and dance away those extra pounds with our    fab-

ulous fundraising Ceilidh! 
Please support you local community charity, there for you. 

On Saturday 17
 
OCTOBER at the Victory Hall we will be holding this 

tremendous event with the 
óPEAKFOLK CEILIDH BANDô. 

Tickets available from Julie Eadie (872306), Mike McDonald (873145), Rev Ian 
Blay (873218) or Terry Mitchell (873738). Cost: Ã15 adults, Ã10 children, Ã45 

family ticket, including supper. 

Mobberley Methodist Church is selling tickets for a production 
of Baked Alaska by the Riding Lights Theatre Company who 
will be performing at Alderley Edge Methodist Church on  
Monday 19 October at 7.30pm. 
 

In the high energy, óseriously funnyô style for which Riding 
Lights is acclaimed, BAKED ALASKA is something we can all 
look forward to é unless we do something about it! 
 

Tickets Ã12/Ã9 concessions, Ã7.50 (under 18s in groups of 8). 
Available from Jackie Betts (872957) or Nick Eadie (872306). 
 

For more information, visit www.ridinglights.org/baked-alaska 
or call Nick Eadie (number above). 

é.ééTowards the UN Conference on climate change and beyondééé. 

http://www.ridinglights.org/baked-alaska
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Parishioners will have noticed the repair, replacement and refurbishment that has 
been undertaken on a number of the Cheshire Railings sites around the village. 
 

These railings, unique to Cheshire, were installed throughout the county, mainly in the 
pre-war period, as an aid to road safety by reflecting the light from car headlights and 
thus warning of bends and junctions. 
 

Over the years, with better street and vehicle lighting, the Railings were neglected with 
the result that what was once an architectural and distinctive feature of the Cheshire 
Highways has now become an eyesore. 
 

Prior to the demise of Cheshire County Council, it introduced a policy of grants         
towards the refurbishment of the Railings and THE MOBBERLEY VILLAGE SOCIETY 
agreed to provide the necessary funding to cover the balance of costs. 
 

The first refurbished Railings were at the junction of Broad Oak Lane and Smith Lane 
at a cost of Ã5,500 and it has been a much appreciated improvement.  
 

Unfortunately, the County Council's successor chose not to adopt this scheme, but 
THE MOBBERLEY VILLAGE SOCIETY determined to continue to support such       
refurbishments as its funds would allow. 
  

Fundraising, through membership fees, open garden days and the recent Victory   
Celebration Concert, has now allowed a further location to be refurbished, and         
renewal work is underway on the old Cheshire Railings at the corner of Smith Lane 
and Town Lane. 
 

THE MOBBERLEY VILLAGE SOCIETY is here to support Mobberley. Over the years 
it has funded, among other things, the Millennium Memorial, Royal Jubilee mugs for all 
the children at Mobberley School, the Village Conservation Area and Parish Boundary 
Signs. 
 

To continue with this work we need the support of all parishioners. If you would like 
join, assist or donate, please contact our Secretary, Annette Spark (872588). 

MOBBERLEY VILLAGE SOCIETY "CHESHIRE RAILINGS" PROJECT 

The Village Society will be holding its Annual General Meeting on Thursday 22 October 
at 7.30pm at the Rajar Community Building. 
 

All welcome. Refreshments will be served. 
 

We look forward to seeing our members and non-members. 

MOBBERLEY VILLAGE SOCIETY AGM 


